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BUILDING RESTORATIVE COMMUNITIES 
1. We have launched our building restorative communities workshop! 
a. APRIL 21ST CARELTON PLACE 
b. APRIL 28TH LANARK 
Find more information on our Facebook, twitter, and local newspaper reports and on lake 88.1. Information has been distributed to local organizations and groups as well as through Facebook pages and groups. 
BE STRONG
2. Gathering videos, pictures and quotes of BE STRONG Circles in the schools and youth centers (Lombardy, North Elmsley, Smiths Falls Youth Center and Almonte District High School.)
3. We facilitated with Laurie Clark the restorative gardens and outdoor learning education school wide at Maple Grove Public School in continuation with the Good Food in Schools Forum. 
4. Beginning the Student Leadership and Restorative Clubs within the school, amongst engaged and interested youth. 
COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT
5. Peggy’s House; Working groups and developing research, literature reviews and programming. 
6. Creating community awareness and engagement through In Focus Interview, Website Launch (videos for each program and content development) and Fundraisers (Trivia Nights) within the community. 
7. Youth Collective Impact; The Youth conference is May 16th and 17th, followed by the youth capacity building workshop, How to Tell Your Story, on June 6th. 
8. Youth Collective Impact; Housing Homelessness Community Engagement. 
9. Change Up Inspirit Foundation Grant Application, for the Restorative Roots for Youth. 
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